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Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2013 11:56 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 2/1/2013 
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Re: Margaret Malcolm 
1311 Highland Ave 
Dayton, OH 45410 

Docketing Case No. 

12-426-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the following in the case number above. Thank you. 

COMPLAINT DESCRIPTION: 

While I applaud DP&L and their new owner, AEP, to start switching to a 
market-based pricing format, I do not agree that that change should place a 
additional burden on the average electricity user. To give the larger, 
industrial & business customers a break on their electricity rates and 
costs, and then ask for two new surcharges to replace that lost revenue is 
ridiculous. Furthermore, asking the average citizen/customer to fund any loss of 
income while switching to a market-based cost structure is even more ridiculous. 

I realize that DP&L/AEP investor's are in it for the monetary returns, 
but they also need to shoulder some of the burden. I refuse to accept that these 
two new/additional surcharges are needed. DP&L/AEP and their investor need 
to step back and accept a little less income while the new market-based cost 
structure is developed & put into place. 
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